
Fasken: Law Student Open House
• If you are a current law student and are interested in learning more about Fasken 

and our student programs, please join us for our annual Open House.
• Please note, we do not currently have any vacancies for articled students, but are participating in the 2L 

Summer Student recruit for 2025. Fasken abides by the VBA Student Recruitment Guidelines.

• Where: Fasken (29th Floor – 550 Burrard Street)
• When: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 from 4:00pm-5:30pm
• Attire: Business Casual

Please RSVP by June 21st through this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/VcWfBAkVYk
or by scanning the QR code.
We look forward to seeing you.
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